
. if":.! ;~:: ~',:-~~::¡i,' "

m.~.',.....'.:......::.',..,.......".,.,....';".;p;," redondo
B E A C H

Ernie O'Dell

City Treasurer
415 Diamond Street, P.O. Box 167
Redondo Beach, California 90277-0167
wW'N.redondo.org

tel 310372-1171

ext.2757
fax 310937-6666

Curt Pedersen
Chair, Boundary Review Committee
500 West Temple Street, Room 383
Los Angeles, Ca 90012

Dear Mr. Pedersen:

i strongly support keeping my community as part of the Fourth Supervisorial
District of Los Angeles County, in the final outcome of the redistricting process.

We do not want to See our neighborhoods, communities and cities divided into
separate districts. The Fourth District boundaries, as currently drawn, should be
maintained as much as possible. Split communities could result in changes to
the service quality and timeliness we have come to expect from the County.

i hope the Boundary Review Committee will seriously consider this input, as any
redistricting changes would have a huge impact on our community. Thank you
for your consideration.

~~
Ernie O'Dell

Redondo Beach


